
We have exciting news...it is with great pride that we announce a transition in our Inclusion Advocacy SENB 

team!  

I am the new Youth Transition Facilitator with Inclusion Advocacy SENB. I am really excited to begin this journey 
with you all. I had the pleasure or getting to know the IA family when I did my On The Job Training last year as 

part of my Social Service Community Worker (SSCW) program at NBCC. I am in my second year of the SSCW 

program. I am also a member of the NBCC’s Board of Governors and a Class Representative. 

I look forward to meeting all of you and continuing to develop the Youth Transition Program to create 
opportunities for people. I can be reached at the following email address: 

vtyt-leader@inclusionadvocacy.ca. 
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Where did the time go? It seems like just last month I accepted the role of Youth Transition Program 
Development Lead and now my contract has already coming to an end. I am proud of where we are with things 

in the program, but there are still many milestones to meet. Our work is just beginning. 

I am confident Nadine will be able to continue the great work of this program and initiate new ideas that can 

take it even further. Nadine has been brought up to speed on where we are with things, and she is ready to hit 
the ground running. 

I will miss the IA SENB family. I feel strongly about the important work we are doing. Everyone deserves 

opportunities to grow, learn, live, and play in the community. I am excited to see how the Youth Transition 
Program continues to develop. 

Recruitment of Program Participants

We are still recruiting program participants. If you are interested in receiving mentorship through this program, 
don’t hesitate to reach out. If you know of a youth that would benefit from the Youth Transition program, let 

them know about us. 

Volunteer Recruitment

There are still many volunteer opportunities for people who are interested in: mentoring, tutoring, fundraising, 

organizing events, and are able to provide admin support. If you are interested in volunteering, let us know!

Mentors and mentees are in the process of being matched. The learning is just beginning!

We continue to move forward with the Youth Transition program.

Some of you have recently been matched with Participants in the program and we are pleased to 

advise you we have the new Facilitator in place for the program.

I would like to introduce Nadine Villegas as a member of our Team.

Some of you have met Nadine in our Training session. Nadine has been involved with IA SENB through 

a previous placement and she had been a member of the IA SENB Board of Directors for a period of 
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time.

I am certain you will all join me in extending a very Warm Welcome to Nadine.

We look forward to continuing to work with all of you.

Connie

Ex Dir IA SENB

We can be reached by email: vtyt-leader@inclusionadvocacy.ca or by phone at: 506-857-8899. 
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